Nakoro Sampling Program Has Concluded

Our geologist, Oliver Victor, and team, have concluded the sampling program at our Nakoro
VMS prospect in Fiji on Dec.3,2021. This program was announced in our Nov.23,2021 News
Release. (see quote from NR below)

"Following the positive results of the Korokayiu field program, the company will be carrying out a
preparatory field campaign on its Nakoro VMS prospect. This will be a short campaign focused
on ground-truthing historical data through mapping, grab sampling and structural measurements
and analysis (Fig.5). This work will lay the foundation for further work in 2022."
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The team is very encouraged by the discoveries of mineralized outcrops, rocks and gossan in
this area of Nakoro. Please follow this link, to a number of pictures, of the sampling program.
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https://www.thunderstruck.ca/index.php/pictures
http://www.phoca.cz/phocapdf

Nakoro Sampling Program Has Concluded

Select samples will be prepared and sent to ALS in Australia for assay, for a number of mineral
elements.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions on our progress as we advance our four Fijian
assets. (Liwa, Nakoro, Korokayiu and Rama)

Regards,
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Rob Chiristl

VP Business Development & Investor Relations

Email: Rob@Thunderstruck.ca

Cell: 778-840-7180

Web: www.thunderstruck.ca
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